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Hoag Urgent Care Aliso Viejo Now Open  

 
ALISO VIEJO, Calif., November 3, 2015 --- Hoag Memorial Hospital Presbyterian announced 

today that Hoag Urgent Care Aliso Viejo opened November 1.   

 

Managed by Hoag Medical Group, Hoag Urgent Care Aliso Viejo will operate 363 days a year, 

seven days a week, on evenings and weekends offering added convenience for treating urgent 

or unexpected conditions, ranging from the common cold and coughs, to cuts, lacerations and 

broken bones.   

 

Hoag Urgent Care also provides scheduled primary care appointments. By combining primary 

and urgent care in one location, patients benefit because medical records are immediately 

available, instantly updated, and the need to follow-up with a primary care physician may be 

reduced, providing more convenient care for patients. 

 

“We understand that some medical conditions simply can’t wait until your primary care physician 

can see you, and many medical situations do not require an emergency room visit or the 

associated wait time and expense,” said Corinne Hsu Giesemann, M.D., Hoag Medical Group. 

“Hoag Urgent Care provides the Aliso Viejo community with convenient access to high-quality 

medical care in the evenings and on weekends to serve the needs of busy families in our 

community.” 

 

Hoag Urgent Care Aliso Viejo is Hoag’s eighth urgent care facility in Orange County, joining 

locations in Anaheim Hills, Huntington Beach, Huntington Harbour, Irvine – Woodbridge, Irvine – 

Woodbury, Newport Beach and Tustin. Next year, Hoag will open new urgent care locations in 

Hoag Health Center Irvine – Sand Canyon and Los Olivos Shopping Center in Irvine. 

 

Hoag Medical Group and Urgent Care Aliso Viejo is located inside the Hoag Health Center at 

26671 Aliso Creek Road, Aliso Viejo, adjacent to Edwards Cinema at Aliso Viejo Town Center. 

http://www.hoag.org/Locations/Pages/Hoag-Urgent-Care-Aliso-Viejo.aspx
http://www.hoagmedicalgroup.com/Physicians-Directory/G/Corinne-Hsu-Giesemann-MD.aspx
http://www.hoag.org/Locations/Pages/Hoag-Urgent-Care.aspx
http://www.hoagmedicalgroup.com/


 

The urgent care is open on weekdays from 8 a.m. to 8 p.m. and on weekends from 8 a.m. to 5 

p.m. For more information, please call 800-400-HOAG (4624).  

 

ABOUT HOAG MEMORIAL HOSPITAL PRESBYTERIAN 
Hoag is an approximately $1 billion nonprofit, regional health care delivery network in Orange 
County, California, that treats more than 25,000 inpatients and 369,000 outpatients annually. 
Hoag consists of two acute-care hospitals – Hoag Hospital Newport Beach, which opened in 
1952, and Hoag Hospital Irvine, which opened in 2010 – in addition to six health centers and 
eight urgent care centers. Hoag is a designated Magnet® hospital by the American Nurses 
Credentialing Center (ANCC). Hoag offers a comprehensive blend of health care services that 
includes five institutes providing specialized services in the following areas: cancer, heart and 
vascular, neurosciences, women’s health, and orthopedics through Hoag’s affiliate, Hoag 
Orthopedic Institute. In 2013, Hoag entered into an alliance with St. Joseph Health to further 
expand health care services in the Orange County community, known as St. Joseph Hoag 
Health. Hoag has been named one of the Best Regional Hospitals in the U.S. News & World 
Report Metro Edition. National Research Corporation has endorsed Hoag as Orange County’s 
most preferred hospital for the past 20 consecutive years and, for an unprecedented 20 years, 
residents of Orange County have chosen Hoag as one of the county’s best hospitals in a local 
newspaper survey. Visit www.hoag.org for more information. 
 
 ABOUT HOAG MEDICAL GROUP 
Hoag Medical Group (HMG) comprises some of the finest health care physicians in California 
with specialties in internal medicine, family medicine, pediatrics, geriatrics, rheumatology, sports 
medicine, allergy & immunology, genetics, diabetes, HIV and addiction medicine. With 
convenient locations throughout Orange County, HMG offers residents same day appointments, 
unrushed, personalized visits, and accepts most HMO, PPO, and Medicare insurance plans.  
HMG serves as an entryway to the full range of outstanding health care professionals, programs 
and specialized services available from Hoag Memorial Hospital Presbyterian, and to our 
expanded network of care through St. Joseph Hoag Health, access to 9 hospitals, 26 urgent 
care locations, and more than 1,200 world class specialists throughout greater Orange County. 
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http://www.hoag.org/Specialty/Cancer/Pages/Home.aspx
http://www.hoag.org/Specialty/hvi/Pages/Home.aspx
http://www.hoag.org/Specialty/hvi/Pages/Home.aspx
http://www.hoag.org/Specialty/neurosciences/Pages/home.aspx
http://www.hoag.org/Specialty/WomensHealth/Pages/Home.aspx
http://orthopedichospital.com/
http://orthopedichospital.com/
http://www.hoag.org/

